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Pirna County Clerk of the Board, 

I am writing this in protest to the potential appointment of Gerard Acuna to the Pima County Constables - Precinct 9. 
I question the integrity of Mr. Acuna and the reason being is that he ran for Constable in Precinct 4 and when he was 
unable to make it on the ballot, he became a write-in candidate for Precinct 9. As you already know, we have had 2 
Constables that have been investigated for not living in the pr-ecinct that they represent and this is something that we do 
not need to have happen again. Also, it is my understanding that when he ran for the write-in position, he did not pay 
the vendor· for the signs that he ordered and it is further understood that he is still delinquent with this vendor. 

All of the above goes with my concerns of his integrity and his ability to perform the duties as a Pima County Constable in 

an honorable manner. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Mark A. Roosevelt 
Pima County Constable-elect 
Justice Precinct 1 
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